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Ms. Lindeboom,
 
On Tuesday, February 23, the Arts and Humanities Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
 reconsidered a proposal to add GE Cultures and Ideas to Engineering 5797.18.
 
The Panel unanimously approved the request with the following 2 comments:
 

Form in curriculum.osu.edu: As indicated in the Panel’s previous feedback, the subsidy level
 needs to remain “doctoral” as all 5000-level courses need to be linked to the highest level
 program in the offering unit (“general studies” is not possible for a 5000-level course).
 ASCCAO will change this back for the College of Engineering before advancing the course.
Also as included previously in the Panel’s feedback, syllabus should provide GE goals and
 expected learning outcomes of GE Cultures and Ideas followed by a statement that explains
 how the course will satisfy the stated GE expected learning outcomes. See p. 14 of ASC
 Curriculum and Assessment Operations Manual
 (http://asccas.osu.edu/sites/asccas.osu.edu/files/asc-curr-assess-operations-manual.pdf).

Request that the proper GE language be included in the syllabus before course is taught
 next.

 
I am including a reminder that the GE assessment plan will need to be implemented from the very
 first offering of the course as a GE course and GE data gathered. As is the case for all new GE
 courses, after the second offering of the course, the Assessment Panel of the ASC Curriculum
 Committee will ask the College of Engineering to submit an initial report summarizing GE
 assessment results of those first two offerings (following the format of sections I and II of the
 Assessment Report Requirement in Appendix 8 of the ASC Curriculum and Assessment Operations
 Manual [p. 116]  http://asccas.osu.edu/files/ASC_CurrAssess_Operations_Manual.pdf    ). Our
 program assistant Danielle Hogle (hogle.12) can help the College with any aspect of the GE
 assessment requirement. She will also make sure to contact the College of Engineering before the
 course is offered and provide any assistance that may be needed with assessment. Could you please
 communicate this information to the faculty member(s)?
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback above, please feel free to contact Janice Aski
 (Chair of the Arts and Humanities Panel), or me.
 
My best,
Bernadette
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